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            15th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
SchoolMoney Credits 
As previously advised, due to the cancellation of all scheduled trips and residential visits for this academic 
year, your payments made have been credited back to your child’s SchoolMoney account.  It has been 
brought to our attention that unfortunately the credit balance is not available for you to see on your account 
once logged in.  Therefore, you at home, cannot use this credit against outstanding dinner or club 
payments.   Something of which the programme developers are aware of and are working on.   
 
In the meantime, if you would like to use your credit to pay for any outstanding or future payments, please 
inform admin who will be able to offset the credit against the arrears or apply to future payments when 
required, on your behalf. 
 
You will shortly receive a ‘statement of account’ via email, showing you the value of your applied credit.  
Any remaining credits at the end of the school year will automatically roll over to the next, apart from Y6 
who will receive a refund.  If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact admin. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
 
Take care and Stay safe. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
N M Badger 
Principal of School & Acting Executive Headteacher of RCSAT 
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